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                     ANAGEMENT…      
 

The School Board of Broward County, Florida 

 

Jeffrey S. Moquin, Director        Telephone:  (754) 321-3200 
Risk Management Department Facsimile:   (754) 321-3290 
 
 
March 14, 2008 
 
 
TO:  Scott Fiske, Principal   
   Western High School 
 
FROM:  Edward See, Project Manager 
   Risk Management Department 
 
SUBJECT:  Western High School – Air-O-Cell Sampling Results 
 
 
Attached is a copy of the report received from Dr. Salazar pertaining to the air (Air-O-Cell) 
sampling conducted at your site on February 11, 2008, as requested by members of your site based 
IAQ Committee during a meeting on January 31, 2008. The test results do not reflect any signs of 
microbial amplification within the building.  In fact, indoor concentrations are far below that of 
outdoors; approximately 1/5th the average level detected outdoors.  
 
Please continue to monitor occupied spaces and report any potential IAQ concerns to your Head 
Facility Serviceperson and implement the IAQ Response Protocol (copy attached) as necessary. 
 
Rest assured that we will continue to work with you and your staff with respect to the maintenance 
work that is currently in progress as identified during the IAQ walkthrough conducted on 
November 9, 2008.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 754-321-
3200.   
 
ES/tc 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Dr. Verda Farrow, Area Superintendent  

Margaret Underhill, Area Director 
  Jeffrey S. Moquin, Director, Risk Management 

James Carballo, Project Manager, Facilities and Construction Management    
Ralph Eckhardt, Broward Teachers Union 

 Roy Jarrett, National Federation of Public and Private Employees 
Mark Dorsett, Manager 1, Physical Plant Operations Division, Zone 1 

 Roy Norton, Manager Custodial/Grounds, Physical Plant Operations Division 
  Robert Krickovich, Coordinator, LEA, Facilities and Construction Management 






















